ARKANSAS POLLUTION CONTROL & ECOLOGY COMMISSION
101 EAST CAPITOL
SUITE 205
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72201
PHONE: (501) 682-7890
FAX: (501) 682-7891

September 5, 2008

Honorable Harold Smith, County Judge
P.O. Box 435
Jasper, Arkansas 72641

Re: Comments on Regulation No. 8
Dear Judge Smith:

I received your letter dated September 3, 2008, concerning
one of the proposed revisions to Regulation No. 8,
Administrative Procedures. Your letter refers to the public
hearing scheduled for Tuesday, September 9, 2008, at 9:00 a.m.
In the event you or any member of the Quorum Court plans to
attend the public hearing, please note that the public comment
hearing is scheduled for 2:00 p.m. rather than 9:00 a.m.

At your request, I am sending a copy of your letter to each
of the commissioners. I also am forwarding it to Mr. Doug
Szenher at the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality.
Mr. Szenher is responsible for collecting all written comments
that will make up the record so that a responsiveness summary to
each comment may be prepared at a later date.

On behalf of the commission, thank you for your comments
regarding this important administrative rulemaking.

Respectfully,

4%%4;462;44767\
Michael O'Malley
Administrative Hearing Officer

Cc: All Commissioners w/encl
Doug Szenher w/encl



